
N E W S L E T TE R  
B u i l d i n g  B r i g ht e r  Fu t u r e s  

Thursday 3rd October 2024   
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s),  

This week, we hosted an SSAT conference for local education specialists, with colleagues from Redmoor,  
Thomas Estley, Hastings, Dorothy Goodman and Fusion Academy all in attendance. It is wonderful to be able to 
open our doors to host events such as this more frequently and to hear such lovely feedback about our  
facilities, hospitality and welcoming atmosphere. With some of our own colleagues attending this meeting, it 
also further embeds our commitment to supporting our staff to develop additional knowledge and skills to help 
our students and wider community flourish.   

Next week, we look forward to welcoming parents to our Iceland trip meeting. This Geography trip will set off over half term and 
is set to be a trip of a lifetime as students explore this incredible location, including the mighty Gullfoss waterfall, the geothermal 
valley of Haukadalur - where they can witness the erupting hot springs of Geysir, and the historical and cultural site of Thingvellir 
National Park. I know they will all have an unforgettable experience and I look forward to seeing photos and hearing about their 
adventures when they return.  

Parents and carers of Year 12 will join us next Tuesday, as they meet with subject teachers and their year team to discuss the 
progress their child has made since joining our sixth form and how we can work together to further support their pathway to  
success. We have had a great response to this event via our online booking system and I would like to thank parents and carers 
for booking their subject meetings.  

It has been a pleasure to read the feedback received via our Bridge Feedback Form, where families of Year 7 students were 
asked to share insights into how they feel their child has settled in as part of The Bridge and their thoughts on our recent  
Showcase Evening. It was a delight to read how well you feel your children have settled in and to know how much families  
enjoyed our recent event. We truly value the feedback of our parents and carers and use this to shape future events and  
experiences for our community, it is this supportive collaboration that helps to make The Bridge community so special.  

Best wishes, Lisa Hickman — Headteacher  

#156 



Girls Rugby Team Showcase Impressive Potential  

Taking place every Tuesday afterschool, our Girls Rugby Training is now open to all year groups and abilities and with a  
fantastic 14 students taking part to date, the future looks bright for girls rugby here at The Hinckley 
School.  

Training carried on despite the rain this week, as students were joined by a coach from Hinckley 
Rugby Club, with a temporary move into the Sports Hall. With some students trying the sport for 
the very first time, Mr Tallis was impressed with their effort, engagement and communication, as 
they took part in passing drills to  
develop their skills.  

We hope to continue to build on the initial interest in this new enrichment opportunity and  
encourage more students to come along and try out the sport for the first time. This is a great  

opportunity to develop team work, confidence and  
communication, as well as having fun and staying 
healthy.  

As new members join, coaches will look to plan in 
the team’s first fixtures of tag rugby and are excited 
about the potential already on show in training. 

 

If you have any questions about joining the girls 
rugby team, please speak to Mr Tallis.  



Global Atmospheric Circulation  

This week, Mrs Malin's Year 10 Geographers have started their work 
on Global Atmospheric Circulation, using balloons to write down their 
knowledge! 

Mrs Malin shared, “They have been applying new knowledge to  
create models using their knowledge recall. Well done everyone!” 

 

 

Save the Dates 

• Year 12 Parents ’ Evening (in school) - Tuesday 8th October  

• Geography Iceland Trip Parent/Carer Meeting  -  Thursday 10th October  

• Half Term Break - Monday 21st - Friday 25th October 2024    

• Year 8 Virtual Parents ’ Evening (online) -Tuesday 29th October  

• Year 13 Virtual Parents ’ Evening (online) -Tuesday 29th October  

 

 

MacMillan Coffee Morning  

We would like to say a big thank you to our sixth form 

students who raised £70.16 for MacMillan Cancer  

Support this week. Students held a bake sale in aid of the 

charity’s annual ‘World's Biggest Coffee Morning’ event 

and we are once again blown away by the generosity of 

our community.  



Announcing our Alphabet Photography *WINNER*  

The Art Department would like to congratulate Year 10 student ,Rosa, who submitted this fantastic 
series of photographs in response to September’s ‘Art Challenge: Alphabet Photography’. This prize 
winning collection was captured during a family walk around Hinckley and the surrounding area – it’s 
truly fantastic to see how camera angle, viewpoint and framing have been selected and controlled to 
depict the entire alphabet. Miss Webster was particularly impressed by the cropped squirrel shot to 
represent the letter ‘F’…. and probably a little bit jealous that she’d most likely scare the squirrel off 
before she had chance to capture a similar photograph!  

As the recipient of this months Art Prize, Rosa received an 
Art set during the Year 10 Hub assembly this week.   

We look forward to seeing what Rosa and our other  
students submit for our newly launched October  
Competition—more details on the next page!   



ADT SPOTLIGHT 
Celebrating Creativity and Sharing Inspiring Opportunities   

A Chance to have your work 

featured in Dryad  

catalogue...  

Have you thought about a career as a... 

Click the video on the right to find out more about this exciting career path.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=klUczLgr34M&t=40s


DofE Team Congratulates Student on Gold Award  

Next week, we will be hosting 
a ‘Get into Teaching’ event 
here at The Hinckley School.  

This is the perfect opportunity 
for anyone interested in  
a career in teaching to find out 
more information about  
working in this rewarding and 
exciting sector. Guests will be 
able to speak to training  
leads and visit lessons to see 
teaching in action.   

  

‘Get into Teaching’ School  
Experience Event 

Tuesday 8th October 

The Hinckley School 

9am-11:30am  

 

To book your place please 
email: 
itt@futuresteachingalliance.or
g.uk   

Congratulations to Holly in Year 13, for achieving her full Gold Duke of Edinburgh’s award this week.  

• Holly volunteered for 12 months at The Salvation Army Charity shop, supporting the essential work that they do and  
giving back to the community.   

• The physical section of the award was completed by training and laying for the School Netball Team developing her  
fitness levels and tactical awareness.  

• Learning to drive for the skill section of the award has enabled Holly to have become more independent.    

• Holly chose to help out at a 58 bed Youth Hostel in Snowdonia National Park for her residential experience, this involved 
a 4 night, 5-day experience away from home, learning new skills, meeting new people for the first time and working with 
other. During the week, Holly and her new team cooked meals together, played games, explored the landscape around 
the hostel, went on walks, completed useful jobs for example painting the lounge and dining room, weeding and cutting 
back walkways outside-  transforming the general appearance of the hostel.  The team also played a part in painting an 
impressive mural in the dining room, which has brightened up the space.  

• The final section of the award is the expedition, Holly was in a team of 5 
who took on Snowdonia for their walking adventure, they set themselves 
a challenging route which tested their physical and mental stamina. They 
coped with and overcame all the challenges to complete a very successful 
expedition. Holly made a valuable contribution to the team. Others in her 
team described her as mature, sensible, rational and a great navigator. 
She had an awareness of, and a concern for her team’s needs.  

Well done and congratulations Holly on becoming a Gold award Holder, I’ll look 
forward to hearing all about your trip to the Palace.  —A.Fennell 

Book to Attend our ‘Get into Teaching ’ Event  

mailto:itt@futuresteachingalliance.org.uk
mailto:itt@futuresteachingalliance.org.uk


Parent Governor Vacancy  

The Hinckley School Local Governing Body 

 

The Local Governing Body of The Hinckley School is looking for a Parent Governor to join 

us to work with the Headteacher and staff to support the school and The Futures Trust's 

values:  

 

• Students First – teachers and leaders totally focused upon the educational benefit of 
our young people 

• It’s About Learning – learners, teachers and leaders focused upon developing and  
improving their learning 

• No Barriers – no excuses only support to ensure students, teachers and leaders  
maximise their performance 

Skills, experience and commitment required 

There will be four Local Governing Body meetings per academic year and Governors are 

encouraged to support and enrich the school in other ways which could include:  

• School visits outside Local Governing Body meetings; 

• Taking on a Link Governor role; 

• Participating in induction and training. 

About you: You will have time, enthusiasm and a deep commitment to support The  

Hinckley School to be the best it can be in the community.   

 

As a Parent Governor, you must either be:  

• A parent of an individual pupil registered at the school; or 

• An individual exercising parental responsibility of a registered pupil at the time of  

election or appointment. 

 

If you are interested in standing as a Parent Governor and committed to improving  

outcome for our pupils, please ask the Headteacher’s PA or email  

lhackett@thehinckleyschool.co.uk  to request an application form. Applications must be 

received by midday on Monday 14th October 2024.  

mailto:lhackett@thehinckleyschool.co.uk


We are delighted to share our new Enrichment Calendar for the Autumn Term, now featuring over 50 extra curricular  
opportunities across the school! We encourage all students to get involved in three activities a week either during lunchtime or 
after school and log all attendance in order for students to work towards their Ruby, Sapphire and Diamond Enrichment 
Awards! 

 

Another Term of Exceptional Enrichment  

Explore our lunchtime enrichment offer on the next page! 

Join Our New Drama Society  

The Hinckley School ' Drama Society ' launched on Monday 9th September and Mrs Cook is 
encouraging students across the school to come along and get involved. More  
information about what students can expect is detailed below:  
 

KS4/KS5 Lunchtime Drop-ins on Mondays and Wednesdays Week 1  - Students will be  
rehearsing, trying their hand at directing, learning how to put on a production and developing 
their design skills. 

KS3 Drama Society Tuesday and Wednesday Week 2 -  Open to students in Year 7, 8 and 9, 
the Drama Society will be led by Sixth Form Drama Ambassadors and is a fantastic  
opportunity for students to try something new, explore their love of performing arts, make 
new friends and grow their confidence.  

 




